June 2017

West Suffolk Operational Hub

The final agreed date for the Borough’s Development Control Committee to meet to decide on the West Suffolk Operational Hub application is now published as 19th July at West Suffolk House starting at 10am. Everyone who is interested and feels strongly about the issue is welcome to come and support your Parish Council. This is an Extraordinary Meeting which is an indication of how serious the Borough is about getting the application passed. Please do not under estimate how influential your attendance would be.  Many thanks,
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